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Co-chair Holvey, Co-chair Girod and committee members, I am writing in support of 

Lane County Multi-use public facility.  This new facility would be a great asset to our 

community, bringing in revenue and creating opportunities to share our beautiful 

community with people from all over the country and world. 


